
British Computer Society Bedford Branch
Webmaster activities 2015-2016

⦁ Added details of future events to the banch website as details become finalised.

⦁ Updated details of members on Committee page as needed.

⦁ Added descriptions of old events from 2002 to 2008 to website.

⦁ Added a page for the school challenge competition.

⦁ Added a test page to test feasibility of providing audio recordings of events etc.

⦁ Worked with BCS HQ to use a shorter URL for the branch  website (http://beds.bcs.org instead of 
http://www.beds.bcs.org.uk).

⦁ Changed the committee page from mostly static HTML to a more data-driven arrangement to 
simplify maintenance of the list of committee members.


